
DOVER AREA AQUATIC CLUB ON SOCIAL MEDIA 

Stay up-to-date on DAAC news using social media.  Club 

emails will continue to be sent to members, but we will also 

share announcements, updates, and tips through other 

platforms. 

For the protection of our swimmers, all DAAC social media 

groups are closed to the public, and only current swimmers 

and parents will have access.  Please respect the DAAC 

community by being polite and considerate on all social media 

platforms.  Any issues or concerns that arise should be 

handled in person or via email.  

  FACEBOOK: 

You can find DAAC by using the Facebook search bar.  There 

are two Dover Area Aquatic Club results – one is a public 

informational page for the community and the other is listed as 

a secret group.  Please request to join the secret group and 

an administrator will add you. 

TWITTER: 

By searching @Swim_DAAC or DAAC Swimming, you will 

find the private group on Twitter.  Please request to follow and 

an administrator will grant you access. 

   INSTAGRAM: 

Se arch for Swim_DAAC on Instagram and send a request to 

follow the club.  An administrator will allow you to join. 

  EMAIL: daacswim@gmail.com 


